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GENERAL NOTICE

NOTICE 929 OF 2010

DEPARTMENT OF BASIC EDUCATION

No.33554 3

Extension of date for comments on Action Plan to 2014: Towards the Realisation of
Schooling 2025

I, Angelina Matsie Motshekga, Minister of Basic Education, hereby extents the closing date for

the submission of comments on Action Plan 2014: Towards the Realisation of Schooling

2025. The invitation for comments was published in Notice no. 33434 of 2010 that was

published on 2 August 2010.

The closing date was set for 27 August 2010 and is now extended to Friday, 29 October 2010.

All comments should be in writing and must reach the Department of Basic Education no later

than Friday, 29 October 2010. Letters with comments should be clearly marked 'Comments on

Action Plan to 2014'. Those commenting should indicate their name and postal, e-mail and

telephone contact details (if available). Comments should be sent to:

Mr B Soobrayan

Director-General: Basic Education

For the Attention: Mr P Njobe
By post:
Private Bag X895,
Pretoria, 0001
By fax: 012 3233857

Bye-mail: Njobe.P@dbe.gov.za
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Ministe of Basic Education

Date: 13 Sept 2010
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